
School Road 
Community Information Session  

When:  Thursday, 1 September 2022 
Where: Kingsland Trinity Church, Main Hall, 400 New North Road,   
 Kingsland, Auckland
Time: 5.30pm - 7.30pm  

For more information, please contact Jodie Humphrey on 021 593 807 
or email jodie.humphrey@kaingaora.govt.nz  

Kāinga Ora would like to invite you to a community information session 
to share information and answer any questions relating to our proposed 
School Road project.

Light refreshments will be provided.

Nau mai haere mai! We'll see you there!


